
A RESOLUTION 

OF 

The Board of Trustees 

River Road Independent School District 

APPROVAL OF THE 2016 TAX ROLL 

 

Whereas, the River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees has been presented 

with the summary computation of the 2016 Tax Roll from Mrs. Sherri Aylor, Potter County Tax 

Assessor/Collector. 

 

Whereas, the taxable values (after exemptions) and tax computations presented to the Board 

are deemed to be complete and correct, and are as shown: 

   Real Estate Values       $212,694,980 

   Mobile Home Values                  5,896,957 

   Business Personal Property Values       36,133,489 

   Oil & Gas Values            5,531,120 

   Total Taxable Values       260,256,546 

   Tax Rate per $100 of Value    1.3500 

   Gross Taxes Billed                        3,513,463 

   Less Frozen Tax Adjustment             (201,647) 

   Net Taxes Billed          $3,311,815 

 

Whereas, Mrs. Sherri Aylor has requested that the 2016 Tax Roll be approved by the Board of 

Trustees of the River Road Independent School District. 

 

NOW THEREFORE, THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE RIVER ROAD INDEPENDENT SCHOOL 

DISTRICT hereby RESOLVES that the 2016 Tax Roll in the “Net Amount Billed” amount of 

$3,337,374.76 is approved as presented and the Potter County Tax Collector is hereby 

requested to proceed in the collection of that tax levy. 

+  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +   

On the 14th day of November, 2016, in a lawfully called meeting, in accordance with the Texas 

Education Code and all other applicable laws of the State of Texas, the Trustees of the River 

Road Independent School District duly PASSED and APPROVED the above RESOLUTION 

approving the 2016 Tax Roll and Tax Levy for the River Road Independent School District. 

    

Signed:     _________________________________   (District Seal)   
                       Glenn Perky, Board President 

 

Attest:      _________________________________ 
                   Amanda Brown, Board Secretary 


